
 
Subject: Proposed NI 31-103 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
        If I understand correctly the above proposal would require an investor to provide 
much more personal financial information than currently required when making some 
investments. I also am concerned that the person selling the investment would be in a 
position to decline to sell it if they deemed it unsuitable for the person making the 
investment. It seems to me that we have enough controls on our lives already without 
another one being levied possibly limiting my ability to make my own decision about 
money that I have spent my life accumulating. At the age of 65 I find this totally 
unacceptable.Lets remember to keep "Free Enterprise" free.   
Thank You John Riseborough 


